
 

BRAC JPGSPH shares Study Findings with Ministry of Health 
and Family Welfare (MoHFW), Government of Bangladesh 
(GoB) 
 

The research team at the Centre of Excellence for Health Systems and Universal Health 
Coverage (CoE-HS&UHC) shared 2 reports, based on the findings of 2 different studies, with 
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare (MoHFW), Government of Bangladesh (GoB). 

They shared the final report of the study titled ‘Assessment of post-crash care system in 
three districts with high-frequency of road-traffic accidents and Dhaka Metropolis, 
Bangladesh’ to Health Service Division, MoHFW on August 10, 2021. The study was 
conducted by the Centre of Excellence for Health Systems and Universal Health Coverage 
(CoE-HS&UHC), BRAC James P Grant School of Public Health (JPGSPH), BRAC University 
for the Planning Wing of the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare (MoHFW), Government 
of Bangladesh (GoB) with the financial assistance of the World Bank, Dhaka Office. The 
report presents findings of Pre-hospital and hospital-based post-crash care in selected 
study sites. A mixed method approach was applied to conduct the study including 
document review, quantitative assessment and qualitative interviews. Findings revealed 
that Bangladesh’s current post-crash care system is rudimentary, fragmented, and poorly 
resourced with skilled HRH, equipment, and supplies. The system in its current state is not 
fit for meeting the challenges of the twenty-first century and achieving the sustainable 
development goal (SDG) target of 3.6 towards achieving the national goal of universal 
health coverage (UHC) by 2030. 

 
The team also submitted an inception report of the study entitled 'Feasibility of 
implementing Trauma Registry and Trauma Systems Improvement Program in four District 
Hospitals of Bangladesh with high RTI burden’ to Health Service Division, Ministry of Health 
and Family Welfare in August 2021 


